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COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

KMHC COVID-19 testing site closed 
this holiday weekend 

 
For immediate release 
 

(Kahnawake – 30, Enniskó:wa/March 2021) The Kateri 
Memorial Hospital Centre (KMHC) wishes to inform the 
community that the COVID-19 testing site will be closed for 
the Easter Holiday, April 2nd  to April 5th, inclusively. 
 
Local residents who may be experiencing COVID-related 
symptoms over this period are being asked to book an 
appointment via the Quebec Government website 
https://www.quebec.ca/en/health/health-issues/a-z/2019-
coronavirus/testing-for-covid-19 or to call 1-877-644-4545. 

The closest testing site is located at 167 Maple boulevard 
in Chateauguay. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
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